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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

I am a 20+ year resident of Alaska and love to spend time in the Chugach National Forest in a manner that

preserves the wilderness areas that we are so privileged to have in Alaska. I strongly urge you to keep the Nellie

Juan College Fjord Wilderness Study Area (WSA) protected in whole.

 

We need clear language written to protect the wilderness character of the WSA by preventing timber harvest,

mineral extraction and non-traditional motorized use, and remove the threat of personal interpretation from

causing detrimental damage to the wilderness quality of the WSA.  The Chugach National Forest is a special

place to many Alaskans. 

 

Please protect our wilderness, save it for future generations to enjoy.

 

Thank you.


